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15th December 2023 

The Barn Croft Newsletter 
Courage, Love, Excellence 

 

 
Key Diary 

Dates 

 
21st December  

Last day of Term 

2:00pm finish 

 
22nd December - 5th 
January 
Christmas Holiday 
School Closed 

 
8th January 
Staff Training Day 
School Closed 

 
9th January 
Children return to 
school 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Please note, there 

is no Tea time 

club on Thursday 

21st December. 

Please collect 

your child at 2pm. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you to everyone who joined us for the fabulous winter fair on Sunday! The whole day was a 

blast and the children really enjoyed the event. Lots of fun was had while raising much needed 

funds. I hear that having the real Santa was an extra special Barn Croft treat! I will let you know the 

total raised in due course but sending an enormous thank you to all of the wonderful volunteers 

who organised and ran the day as well as those who kindly donated food, time, crafts and prizes as 

well as everyone who came along to enjoy the day.  

 

Early Years and Key Stage One performed superbly on Tuesday and Wednesday! A massive well 

done to all the children for all their hard work learning songs, lines and actions for their 

productions – their hard work really paid off and I was so impressed with the conficence and skills 

demonstrated. I’d also like to extend a huge thank you and well done to all staff involved in pulling 

these shows together – I can tell you from personal experience that school productions are no easy 

challenge to do successfully – well done to everyone; it was amazing and definitely more than 

‘alright on the night’! Thank you to all parents and carers who attended, we hope you enjoyed the 

show! 

 

We had our annual school Christmas lunch today – although I wasn’t able to make it into the hall at 

lunchtime I hear this was well received and the highlight according to a few children I spoke to was 

that the teachers ate their lunch with the children and that it was ‘really lovely to be able to share 

a meal have a chat with them’ – our children at Barn Croft are so very kind!  

 

As this term draws to a close there are a few things to note for next week. Wednesday afternoon 

the children have their class Christmas parties (school provided) and on Thursday 21st December it 

is the last day of term and the children finish at 2pm. There is no tea time club on 21st December.  

 

Have a restful weekend! 

Miss Kelly 
Acting Headteacher 

 

 
 

 
 

                  

Certificates this week have been awarded for Star of the Term 

Reception – Nat & Phoebe       

     Year 1 – Elisa & Troy  

    Year 2 – Hanaa & Masiah    

    Year 3 – Ada & Reuben   

    Year 4 – Audrey & Dylan H           

                   Year 5 – Addan & Liam       

    Year 6 – Ella & Ronan    

 

 

Hot Choc Friday 

Reception – Zeriah 

Year 1 – Jason 

Year 2 – Chloe 

Year 3 – Samuel 

Year 4 – Rosalie 

Year 5 – Schane-Jae  

Year 6 - Lucia 

 

 



 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


